
Advertise the Event 

Burman University 

 

There are several ways to advertise an event: please adhere to all policies and then make use of a variety 

of options to enjoy ample opportunity for campus participation. 

 

All posters and adverts must be approved by the club advisor before posting on campus bulletin boards; in 

Campus Connections (rachelmcqueen@burmanu.ca);  

on the screens around campus (coneill@burmanu.ca or rachelmcqueen@burmanu.ca );  

on the SA Facebook page (sa@burmanu.ca); 

on the website Calendar of Events (ctrenchu@burmanu.ca); 

or by campus wide e-mail to Burman students, Faculty, Staff 
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